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Call to Order: 

 

 

 

 

 

Visitors: 

 

 

Ambulance Service: 

 

Ambulance Service: 

 

 

 

 

County Attorney: 

 

Law Enforcement: 

 

 

Highway Department: 

 

 

Mental Health: 

 

 

Insurance Renewal 

Approved: 

 

Letter of Support 

Approved: 

 

Minutes Approved: 

 

 

Adjourn: 

COMMISSIONER PROCEEDINGS 

 

November 5, 2012 

The regular meeting of the Lincoln County Board of Commissioners was held in the 

commission meeting room of the courthouse Monday, November 5, 2012.  Chairman 

Steve Errebo called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. with Vice-Chairman Al Joe 

Wallace and Member Terry Finch present. County Clerk Dawn Harlow was in 

attendance. 

 

Others present for portions of the meeting: Deec Rosado, Wendy Gronau, Dustin 

Florence, Jennifer O’Hare, Michel O’Hare, Larry Meitler and Debra Byarlay. 

 

Deec Rosado discussed the ambulance service. 

 

Ambulance Service Director Wendy Gronau related that she would like to host an EMT 

class beginning in January and requested approval to apply for an Education Incentive 

Grant through the Kansas Board of EMS to offset costs of the class. The board 

approved the request. 

 

County Attorney Jennifer O’Hare discussed county legal matters. 

 

Undersheriff Dustin Florence reported that Craig Shearer has successfully completed 

the KLETC academy. 

 

Road Supervisor Larry Meitler with Assistant Road Supervisor Michel O’Hare reported 

on highway department projects. 

 

Debra Byarlay, Central Kansas Mental Health updated the board on the services 

provided to Lincoln County residents.   

 

The board reviewed and approved the chairman signing the annual KCAMP renewal 

questionnaire as presented. 

 

The board approved signing a letter of support for the Healthy Communities Initiative 

Leadership Team’s application for a planning grant. 

 

Al Joe Wallace moved to approve and adopt the minutes of the October 29, 2012 

regular meeting as presented, seconded by Terry Finch. Motion carried. 

 

With no further business to come before the board the chairman adjourned the meeting 

at 11:06 a.m. until 8:00 a.m. Monday, November 12, 2012 in the commission meeting 

room of the courthouse. 


